
 

The East Falls Historical Society  
 

Presents   
 

THE RETURN OF BREWING TO THE FALLS: 
A Visit to the Wissahickon Brewing Company 

   
 

Saturday, September 23, 2017 at 3 p.m. 
  

 

$20 Admission   
 

 
 
 

The Falls of Schuylkill (East Falls) at one time was home to several breweries and 
at least one beer garden. We still might lament the loss of Hohenadel as a notable 
beer, and the loss of its landmark building which once stood along Indian Queen 
Lane. But Brewing returned in 2015, and the East Falls Historical Society has 
arranged for a tour of Wissahickon Brewing Company, a chance to learn some 
history of beer in the Falls, and the opportunity to taste their finely crafted products! 

 
 

 

 WBCO is located at 3705 West School House Lane, which is 
just above (literally) Ridge Avenue, and just below the 

railroad crossing. For more information contact Patty Cheek at 
pcheek2002@yahoo.com or 215-438-8539, or visit 

www.eastfallshistoricalsociety.com 
 
  

http://www.eastfallshistoricalsociety.com/

